From: Curtis, Christopher

Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 9:45 AM
To: valerie@yanaroslaw.com

Subject: Your Public Records Request

Dear Attorney Yanaros,
Attached please find a response to your recent public records request. Thank you for your consideration.
Best, Christopher

Christopher J. Curtis

Chief, Public Protection Division
Office of the Attorney General
State of Vermont

109 State Street

Montpelier, VT 05609
802-828-5586

PRIVILEGED & CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION: This communication may contain information
that is privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. DO NOT read, copy or
disseminate this communication unless you are the intended addressee. If you are not the intended
recipient (or have received this E-mail in error) please notify the sender immediately and destroy this E-
mail. Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
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January 15, 2020

Valerie A. Yanaros, Ksq.

Yanaros Law, P.C.

5057 Keller Springs Road, Suite 300

Addison, TX 75001

BY ELECTRONIC MAIL: valerie@yanaroslw.com

Re: Public Records Request
Dear Attorney Yanaros,

I write in response to your public records act request received January 10,
2020. Pursuant to 1 V.S.A. § 318(a)(5)(B), the Attorney General’s Office will need to
invoke its right to additional time to respond due to the need to search for, collect,

and/or appropriately examine the records requested.

We will further respond within ten business days of receipt of your request.

Thank you.

Tistopher J. Curtis
Chief, Public Protection Division
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